CITY OF ROSEBURG
CITY COUNCIL

September 16, 2024

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that members of the Roseburg City Council will take a tour on
Monday, September 16, 2024, beginning at 4:00 p.m., at Umpqua Community College
(UCC) — Taphoytha’ Hall, 1140 Umpqua College Rd., Roseburg, Oregon. Although a
quorum of the Roseburg City Council may be present, no deliberation on City matters will
occur and no formal action will be taken.

Anyone desiring more information regarding this notice may contact the City Recorder’s
Office at 541-492-6866.

Amy Nytes, City Recorder

Dated and posted at City Hall and distributed to all news media this I’Z:Th day of
September, 2024.



